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Bridget P. Early, M.D.        Kate Branham, F.N.P. 
 

Dear Patient, 
 
After almost 20 years in practice here at Namaste, I am planning to cut back on my hours 
and on the number of patients I manage. The main changes will be 
 
1. I will be ending my primary care practice as of September 30. My main focus after the 
change will be on those patients I assist in their substance use recovery.  I have valued 
your trust in me and wish you well. 
 
2. As of October 1, Namaste will physically move to a new location, 2100 E Broadway, 
Suite 108, Columbia MO 65201. The practice will be closed for a week or two during the 
transition. THE PATIENT PORTAL MAY BE UNAVAILABLE SEPTEMBER 29 AND 
SEPTEMBER 30 DURING THE MOVE. 
 
3. After October 1, we will be available at the same phone number, fax number, email, 
and website. You can have your new physician request medical records directly from 
Namaste, since we will keep our medical records clerk on staff.  Alternatively, you can 
download or print your immunization record, medication list, most recent office note, and 
more, from the Patient Portal. 
 
4. Claire, our clinic cat, will be retiring, and will spend her retirement living with Kate 
Branham in the country. (Molly, my little spaniel, will still be providing support in our 
new space.) 
 
I wish you luck finding another provider soon.  
 
Bridget P Early MD 
 


